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September 19, 2023

Oregon Trail Council, Boy Scouts of America
Attn: Tony Reyneke

Dear Tony,
Thank you for your recent letter requesting permission to conduct Oregon Trail Council, Boy Scouts of America
Fall Fundraiser sales at the Oregon Safeway and Albertsons stores in Lincoln, Benton, Lane Douglas, Coos, and

Curry counties.

Permission for this activity has been given on the following dates:
e Saturday, September 23, 2023 through Monday, November 13, 2023

When you arrive at the store, please present the Store Director with this letter of approval from Public Affairs.
Please ask the Store Director where the best location is to conduct your fundraiser.

We wish you every success with your sales!

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to email Nicky.Nielsen@safeway.com.

Sincerely,
Y At
Jill McGinnis

Director of Communications & Public Affairs
16300 SE Evelyn Street

Clackamas, OR 97015

jill. mcginnis@safeway.com

Portland Division
16300 SE Evelyn Street
Clackamas, OR 97015



